

NEWSLETTER 25th January 2019 Talbot First School



Letter 1889 500273 Email: office@talbot.staffs.sch.uk Website: www. talbot.staffs..sch.uk

Twitter: @TalbotFirst.

If you have a safeguarding concern about <u>any</u> child you can report it to: First Response by telephoning 0800 1313 126 (Emergency Out of Hours on 08456 042886) or via email: <u>first@staffordshire.gov.uk</u>

Before and After School club update

We are pleased to advise that the club is now up and running before school from 7.30 am for those who would like to book a place.

Please let us know if you need after school care as we will be putting this in place as required.



Book Fair 24th to 30th January

The book fair is now up and running before and after school until next Wednesday. It is going really well with £275 in sales to date. Thank you all.

We are grateful for the wonderful support we receive for this fundraising event. We will again receive 100% commission providing we achieve a minimum £300 of book sales during the event. The commission is paid in books which will help to replenish our library.

If anyone would like to help to run the Book Fair either before or after school please let Mrs Everill know.

TSA Fundraising Event Quiz night 8th March The Blythe

Advance notice to get your teams of 6 together for the TSA quiz night at The Blythe on 8th March.

<u>Curriculum Overview Spring</u> 19 on website.

The updated curriculum overviews for the current term for Nursery through to Year 4 can be found on the school website by following the heading Parents and choosing the sub-heading Curriculum.

School Meals

The school meal cost remains at £2.26 per day. The cost for this half term is £65.54.

Lunch Choice Menus

You should receive your lunch choice menu today for the period 11th Feb to 8th April. Can you please return your completed form by 8th February. Thank you.

School Milk

The cost of school milk for the next half term is £5.80 for children 5 years and above.

Junk Modelling items please

No toilet roll holders thanks.

<u>Data Protection Privacy No-tice for Parents</u>

A link to the updated privacy notice is below and can be found on the school website under the heading Parents and choosing the sub-heading Documents.

Privacy notice for parents

After School Clubs—Year 1 to Year 4

Tuesday—Dance club

<u>Thursday—Indoor games after</u> <u>school club</u>.

There are places still available for both clubs.

Parents' Assemblies

Parents are invited to attend our parents' assemblies from 3pm on Friday afternoons on the dates below. The TSA serve refreshments from 2.30pm in the school hall prior to the assembly.

15th February 2019 15th March 2019